
From: Chambers - Asbury DP  

Sent: Friday, 15 June 2018 2:12 PM 
To: 'Ben Rogers'; Chambers - Asbury DP; 'Zach Duncalfe' 

Cc: 'Abha Devasia'; 'Ashvini Ambihaipahar'; 'Eric.Motti@au.wilmar-intl.com'; 'Joanne.Nugent@qsl.com.au' 
Subject: RE: AM2017/56 - Sugar Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
The Deputy President is amenable to the below request from Mr Rogers. 
 
A commensurate extension will be granted for all parties to file any material in reply by no later than 4:00pm 
Monday 18 June 2018. 
 
I also wish to advise that videoconferencing facilities in Canberra are not currently available for the listed Mention/ 
Directions at 9:00am Wednesday 20 June 2018. 
 
Accordingly, any party intending to appear from Canberra should provide a telephone contact number to Chambers 
to facilitate their attendance by telephone. I confirm that a video link from Sydney has been arranged. Any party 
who wishes to apply to appear at the Mention/ Directions by video from another location should make that request 
as soon as practicable. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
CALLUM YOUNG 
Associate to Deputy President Asbury   
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel 07 3028 7812 
Fax 07 3000 0388 
chambers.asbury.dp@fwc.gov.au 
Level 14, Central Plaza Two 
66 Eagle Street  Brisbane  Qld  4000 
GPO Box 5713, Brisbane 4001 
 
 
 
From: Ben Rogers [mailto:BRogers@nff.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 15 June 2018 1:45 PM 

To: Chambers - Asbury DP; 'Zach Duncalfe' 

Cc: 'Abha Devasia'; 'Ashvini Ambihaipahar'; 'Eric.Motti@au.wilmar-intl.com'; 'Joanne.Nugent@qsl.com.au' 
Subject: RE: AM2017/56 - Sugar Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
With regards to the directions below, could the NFF please have a short extension — ideally to 4pm on Monday, 18 
July 2019 — to the deadline for filing submission in reply?  
 
We’re having trouble confirming our instructions, and at this point don’t expect a response from all of the relevant 
people until after the weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ben Rogers | General Manager, Workplace Relations & Legal Affairs| National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 | brogers@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
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